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Business Opportunity - Written proposals are 
now being accepted for individuals interested in leasing 
to operate the concession at the Boundary Expo 
Recreation Centre (Arena) in Midway, for the 
2024/2025 season.  This lease will be on a seasonal basis, 
and the hours of operation will be based on the arena 
schedule, special event bookings, and hockey games.  
Evening and weekend work will be required.
A business licence, foodsafe and a minimum of Two 
Million ($2,000,000.00) liability insurance is 
mandatory.  Letters of intent must be submitted by 
12pm, Friday, September 6, 2024 to the Village of 
Midway.
For more information please contact Lisa Teggarty, 
Chief Administrative Officer at the Village Office at 
(250) 449-2222 or midwaybc@shaw.ca.
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Next Council 
Meeting

Monday, September 9, 2024


Tuesday, October 1, 2024


Agendas close at noon


If you would like to appear 
as a delegation, or have an 
item added to the agenda, 
please contact the Village 
office prior to noon on the 
following dates for the 
upcoming meetings:

Thursday, September 5, 2024


Thursday, September 26, 2024


Contact the Council


Mayor McMynn: 
dmcmynn.midwaybc@shaw.ca

ICBC & Motor Vehicles


The Village of Midway 
Office offers all of your 
ICBC Autoplan and 
Drivers Services needs.

Tree Recycling Facility


Is open for the 2024 season.

The only materials allowed at 
this site are branches or 
bushes that have been 
pruned with a diameter of 6” 
or less.
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Midway Fire/Rescue - We are sad to announce 
that Fire Chief Mike Daloise has accepted a position 
with Grand Forks Fire Rescue, his last 
day with Midway was Friday August 2.  
Council and staff would like to thank 
Mike for his dedicated service over the 
past 4 years.  Best of luck to you in 
Grand Forks, you will be missed!

Water Restrictions - The Province 
has recently elevated the Kettle River watershed drought 
level to Level 3 effective Wednesday August 9th.
We are asking everyone to reduce non-essential water usage 
to help keep water in our reservoirs at acceptable levels to 
ensure we can maintain water for critical activities such as 
firefighting, drinking, and cooking.
Effective immediately, watering of yards and gardens is 
restricted to 2 hours per day per household, anytime 
between the hours of 6:00 pm and 10:00 am.
On your own well? Remember that all Village water comes 
from the same aquifer and your use also contributes to the 
lower water levels even if you don’t think it does.

Midway Community Association - The Midway 
Community Club sends a great big thank you to all the 
wonderful volunteers who helped with our Canada Day 
dinner and desert! Many hands made much lighter 
work of all the chopping, prepping, shucking, cooking, 
serving and clean-up and we’re so grateful for your help.
Thanks, also, to Joanne Welch for promoting the event and 
sending out the call for volunteers.
And finally, thank you to the community for your 
generous donations. Your support will help the 
Community Club put on more events.
To join in planning or volunteering at events, please 
contact Christine Hinks (phone or text) at 
250-808-6449.
Yards and Vacant Lot Mowing - Every summer 
there is a high wildfire risk in our area, this is a reminder 
that we need to take precautions by ensuring yards and 
vacant lots are mowed on a regular basis. We need to 
continue towards minimizing potential risk to our 
community and would appreciate your assistance in helping 
to prevent your property from becoming a recognizable fire 
hazard.  Residents are reminded to have their properties 
grass kept below 20 centimetres as per property 
maintenance and standards Bylaw No. 525, 2020. 
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Landfill Hours of 
Operation 


• Rock Creek - Monday, 
Thursday, Saturday: 10 am - 3 
pm Sunday: 10 am - 5 pm

• Greenwood - Tuesday, 
Friday, Saturday: 9 am - 4 pm


Battery Recycling


Drop off your dead household 
batteries in the red box at the 
Village Office parking lot.

New Midway Residents


Welcome to Midway! New 
residents are asked to 
contact the Village Office to 
ensure we have your 
correct mailing address 
(Box #) on file. Please 
phone 250-449-2222.


Council Meeting 
Minutes


Are available on our website at: 
www.midwaybc.ca/minutes-
newsletters/
If you do not have access to 
the online version, please 
contact the Village Office for a 
hard copy.
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